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Selectmen’s Workshop  

June 16, 2020  

 
Attendees: Wanda Bartlett, Rhonda Rosand, Ron Smith  

 

Ron Smith from RHR Smith, came to discuss the 2019 Audit Report; he said that the Town is in 

the best financial shape he has seen. We have approximately 150 days of operating expenses in the 

General Fund. Everything looked great this year, except for deducting $200,000 which was missed 

when calculating the tax rate; The Board may choose to use that money to help offset taxes for 20-

21. Ronda reports that she has been helping Wanda who is currently reconciling May. Wanda 

stated that the pre-audit is scheduled for early-mid July. Ron suggested that if we want live 

numbers for Town Meeting, that we do the pre-audit ASAP. Wanda will send the requested reports 

as soon as she is able so the pre-audit can begin. Ron will also provide language for an article 

allowing (if voted in) for the Selectmen to spend up to 3 months of 20-21 budget on operating 

expenses, should next years Town Meeting get postponed due to Covid-19.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


